
City of Los Altos 

1 N. San Antonio Road, 

Los Altos CA, 94022 

TO: City Manager Mr. Engeland 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

NO dog park at McKenize. 

The City should NOT establish a second dog park at McKenzie. The City should move forward with plans 

to establish the first dog park near the Community Center and Library. That is a central place. 

After that park is established and in use, the City can assess and determine the need for a second dog 

park and implement accordingly. 

The McKenzie family has spoken out against the establishment of a dog park on their donated land. This 

family directive must be respected. The City of Los Altos runs a dangerous precent by ignoring the 

wishes of donors. You will create a situation where donors will not be willing to donate because it is 

clear that in just a few decades their wishes will be ignored. 

E. Stern

Osage Ave. 


